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Minutes of Board Meeting of Bet Knesset Emek Refaim
December 22, 2017

Present: Michael Gillis, Menahem Zer Kavod, Dovid Wadler, David
Olivestone, Simcha Edel, Devora Preiss-Bloom, Alexis Rodgold, as well as
Howie and Mimi Kahan by invitation.

1. Cost of Seats for Guests During the High Holidays.

Members’ children and parents will receive a discount and will pay NIS
400 per family or NIS 200 per person, even if they are present for only one
day.

Other guest of members, whether friends or relatives, will pay the
standard price of NIS 800 per family or NIS 400 per person. However, if a
reservation is made for one festival day only, either on Yom Kippur or Rosh
Hashana, they will pay only half. All payments for guests will be made via
the reservation forms of members, which are sent to Howie Kahn at the
beginning of the month of Elul. These requests will be honored subject to
the availability of seats in our two minyanim. Since seats must be paid for
with the reservations, even if they are not used, it is important to give at
least one week’s notice if there is a change in the order.

2. Welcoming Visitors. This new initiative will allow every seat holder who
is willing to participate to automatically make his place available for visitors
when he is not present. A special sticker will inform visitors that the seat is
always available during Kabbalat Shabbat and on Shabbat or yomtov
mornings. This initiative will not be operative during the High Holy Days. It
will be administered by Dovid Wadler.

3. Volunteers. Mimi Kahn and David Olivestone will coordinate volunteers
for various tasks on the High Holy Days.

4. Topics for Discussion at the Next Meeting: committee for ba’alei
tefillah on the High Holidays; Divrei Torah on Shabbat; the Yosher Fund;
the Mamakim organization; the synagogue facility as part of the larger
building; Women’s gathering to sing Hallel on Rosh Chodesh ; and the
augmentation of the list of volunteers necessary for the continuing
operation of the synagogue.

Submitted by Simcha Edel and Menahem Zer Kavod



